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Oregon is the only state left on the west coast that still sells animals via puppy mills. 

We need to follow suite with the other states and enact pet store laws prohibiting the 

sale of puppies and kittens in pet stores.  We need to end this horrific puppy Mill 

pipeline. We need more Humane choices. Adopt- don't shop. There are multiple 

rescues, and shelters filled with wonderful animals to adopt. I would also like to 

review to stop backyard breeders in Oregon. Please pas HB 2915, it will save 

numerous lives, thank you. 


